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Dear Parents/Carers                      29 March 2018  

 

Your child will be sitting their National Reading Test between the dates of the 1st and the 3rd 

of May. Pupils are aware of these tests as they have sat them in Primary School as well as 

each year in St Martin’s. 

 

Pupils have already sat a mock examination within school and they should be familiar with the 

examination process. A pack will be provided to all parents which will include a practice paper, 

question booklet and mark scheme.  

 

Please allow me to reinforce the importance of reading with every pupil for at least twenty 

minutes a day. This will not only improve their ability to understand meaning within a text but 

it will also strengthen their oracy and writing skills too. All exposure to new vocabulary and 

sentence structures will strengthen your child’s progress. 

 

Please see below for the examination timetable.  

 

I want to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
Miss Holly Porter 

 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
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